
Dear Parents and Guardians,  

The new year is here and it is time to get our 

fundraising efforts up and running again. We will 

be starting off 2018 with a Vesey’s Bulbs 

Fundraiser. This fundraiser starts on Friday 

January 19th with order forms and payment due 

Wednesday February 21st.   

This is a great fundraiser as 50% of all orders come directly back to our 

school! Orders will arrive within the first week of April, just in time to get 

your spring planting going. 

The PAC would like to ask parents and members of our community to 

pitch in and donate an extra pack of bulbs, or a mixture of some you have 

purchased to spruce up our garden beds and for the new planter boxes 

being built in the spring. 

If you have any questions please contact: 

Jamie@giesbrecht.jamie30@gmail.com  

Thank you  

East Kensington PAC 

 


